
WRITING AN ADVOCACY LETTER TO THE STATE

SAMPLE ADVOCACY LETTERS. â—‹ Decide to Use a business letter format. State your reason for writing â€” what
you want and why. (If the letter pertains to a.

Consider sharing with your association members these simple tips on writing an effective letter to state
officials. Try to use common terms and language. Always state your position in your opening paragraph and
again in the closing paragraph Personalize your letter. Try to keep the letter to one page or two at the most
State and report your position. Everyone responds better to praise then criticism. They will appreciate
receiving a copy of the correspondence and being notified of any follow up. Offer to speak with the legislator
or regulator by providing a telephone number where you can be reached. Avoid discussing tangential issues
that will dilute or confuse your message. Personalized letters carry much more weight Be polite and avoid
ultimatums and rudeness. To praise actions taken by officials, local community groups, etc. Politicians are
only compelled to respond to constituent mail Be brief and simple. Letters should be written on your
stationary or that of your practice. Form letters that look alike don't have the same impact. A one-page letter is
ideal, but two pages are acceptable. Requests should be clear, concise and as specific as possible, such as to
co-sponsor a bill. Tips for effective letter writing to state legislators and other officials By Adrian Hochstadt,
JD, CAE March 28, Contacting a legislator or government official need not be difficult or intimidating. To
encourage a specific action or outcome on an issue eg. Even though most legislators have fax machines and
email, it's generally not recommended that personal communications be sent this way, unless the legislator
specifically requests it, or there is simply no time to send written material by mail or overnight delivery. Stick
to facts and personal experiences. Don't be vague. If contacted by the policy maker or a staff member, be sure
to make the time to talk or visit with that person. The association can also help you in drafting and reviewing
the letter. Also, be sure to spell check every letter and proof carefully for grammar and punctuation.
Fabrications could ruin your credibililty Make sure your message is timely. These are rarely read. If you have
an excellent resource you wish to share, mention it in your letter and offer to send a copy if desired Do not
exaggerate or lie. Anyone who can make change happen or have influence on change Can it make a
difference? Begin the letter with a short paragraph that describes the issue and the request you are making.
Below are some simple tips that you can use to write more effective letters: Use Proper Salutation. Don't
forget your state VMA.


